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  Lovable Beaded Creatures Anja Freese,2007 From
penguins to anteaters, butterflies to kangaroos,
witches on broomsticks to wizards with magic
wands, these charming beaded projects are
colorful, challenging, and original. The appealing
variety features creatures of the sea, air,
forest, and, of course, the imagination. Some--
including a fun honeybear holding a hive with a
bee on top--are beautifully lifelike, and they
make great toys, hanging ornaments, jewelry, or
display pieces. The detail on each one is amazing
too: a red-bearded Viking sits in a dragon boat,
carrying his shield and holding oars to row. Best
of all, they’re easy to craft, with all the
information on techniques and materials thoroughly
outlined in photos and diagrams, and accompanied
by professional tips.
  Sea Creatures Susanna Daniel,2014 Starting over
in Miami along with her toddler son and husband,
Georgia is forced to choose between her son, her
marriage, and the possibility of new love when she
takes a job as an errand runner for a reclusive
artist.
  Draw with Rob at Christmas Rob
Biddulph,2020-10-15 The viral phenomenon
#DrawWithRob is now a brand-new activity book for
you to draw with Rob at home! As seen everywhere
on YouTube, Facebook, TikTok, TV, and more, from
the creative genius and bestselling author Rob
Biddulph!
  Reaching the Animal Mind Karen Pryor,2009-06-16
From the founder of “clicker” training, the widely
praised humane approach to shaping animal
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behavior, comes a fascinating book—part memoir,
part insight into how animals and people think and
behave. A celebrated pioneer in the field of no-
punishment animal training, Karen Pryor is
responsible for developing clicker training—an
all-positive, safe, effective way to modify and
shape animal behavior—and she has changed the
lives of millions of animals. Practical,
engrossing, and full of fascinating stories about
Pryor’s interactions with animals of all sorts,
Reaching the Animal Mind presents the sum total of
her life’s work. She explains the science behind
clicker training, how and why it works, and offers
step-by-step instructions on how you can clicker-
train any animal in your life. For bonus video
clips, slide shows, articles, downloadable
exercises, and links expanding on the contents of
the book, go to ReachingtheAnimalMind.com.
  What Shamu Taught Me About Life, Love, and
Marriage Amy Sutherland,2009-04-14 While observing
trainers of exotic animals, journalist Amy
Sutherland had an epiphany: What if she used their
techniques with the human animals in her own
life–specifically her dear husband, Scott? As
Sutherland put training principles into action,
she noticed that not only did her twelve-year-old
marriage improve, but she herself became more
optimistic and less judgmental. What started as a
goofy experiment had such good results that
Sutherland began using the training techniques
with all the people in her life, including her
mother, her friends, her students, even the clerk
at the post office. Full of fun facts, fascinating
insights, hilarious anecdotes, and practical tips,
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What Shamu Taught Me About Life, Love, and
Marriage reveals the biggest lesson Sutherland
learned: The only animal you can truly change is
yourself.
  Origami Zoo Robert J. Lang,Stephen
Weiss,1990-06-15 In Origami Zoo, two of the
world's finest paper folders present an exciting
collection of original origami animals. Their
creatures, ranging from the exotic to the
familiar, the elegant to the whimsical, will both
inspire the beginner and challenge the most
accomplished folder. Choose among the dolphin,
penguin, swan, owl, goose, kangaroo, praying
mantis, or even the mythical Pegasus or extinct
wooly mammoth. Each of these thirty-seven new
projects is true origami-folded from a single
piece of paper with no cutting or gluing-and is
complete with clear step-by-step diagrams,
instructions, and a photograph of the finished
model. Origami Zoo will challenge and delight
anyone with a penchant for creating something
wonderful out of (almost) nothing.
  Dolphin Song Lauren St. John,2008-05-01 The
second exciting adventure in the dramatic Legend
of the Animal Healer series! Martine is just
getting used to her new life on the game reserve
with her grandmother and the white giraffe, Jemmy,
when she must go away. Her class is going on a
trip?an ocean voyage to watch the sardine run, a
spectacular natural phenomenon off the coast of
South Africa. But the exciting adventure takes a
dramatic turn when Martine and several of her
classmates are thrown overboard into shark-
infested waters! They are saved by a pod of
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dolphins and end up marooned on a deserted island.
Now the castaways must learn to work together, not
only to survive but to help the dolphins who are
now in peril.
  Becoming a Good Creature Sy Montgomery,2020 A
luxe, full color picture book adaptation of Sy
Montgomery and Rebecca Green's New York Times
bestselling How to Be a Good Creature--
  Moose Mischief Danielle Gillespie-
Hallinan,2017-10-27 Cooper has the clever idea of
making his mom pancakes for her birthday, and his
friend the moose offers to help. The moose claims
he's the best chef in Alaska, but is he really?
Find out if Cooper's mom is happy about the
surprise awaiting her in the kitchen!
  Origami Land and Sea Animals Emanuele
Azzità,2017-07-15 A symbol key and a description
of materials introduce readers to origami before
they dive into step-by-step instructions
illustrated with full-color diagrams to create
awesome animals from land and sea, including a
frog, a rabbit, a seal, and a whale. A glossary
helps readers learn new vocabulary, and a further
reading section with books and websites encourages
further exploration of the topic.
  Language and Communication Herbert L.
Roitblat,Louis M. Herman,Paul E.
Nachtigall,2013-03-07 The result of a conference
on language and related cognitive processes in
animals, this book brings together scientists
working on language and communication, reviews
research done on language in apes and dolphins,
and places this work in a larger perspective of
animal communication and cognition. The conference
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convened an international group of distinguished
scientists interested in exploring the
neurological, cognitive, social, and behavioral
aspects of communication in animals. A broad
spectrum of perspectives was represented,
including naturalistic investigations of animals
in their natural habitat as well as strictly
controlled laboratory investigations. Similarly, a
broad range of species was described including
rats, parrots, monkeys, apes, dolphins, and
humans. New methodologies and perspectives are
continuously emerging that allow consideration of
issues that previously could not be resolved.
Emerging technology such as video equipment and
advanced database systems allow one to
exhaustively record in an accessible format the
evidence on which scientific conclusions must be
based. Investigation of animal language and
communication is a small, but vigorously exciting
area of scientific investigation as the chapters
in this volume clearly attest.
  My Favorite Animal: Dolphins Victoria
Marcos,2016-08-01 Learn all about dolphins in this
fun and informational text. Like all books in the
My Favorite Animal Series, Dolphins offers
engaging facts and checks the reader's knowledge
and comprehension throughout the book.
  Amazing Animals Philippa Perry,1961-12 It's the
weirdest and wildest menagerie ever to strut
across a page.
  Dollar Animal Origami Won Park,2016-09-01 Are
there barn owls in your billfold? You won't
believe all the animals running around in your
wallet! Ten new dollar origami models from master
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paper engineer Won Park will have you bending your
banknotes in many new and interesting ways. This
kit gives you all the practice currency you need
to become adept at creating an array of cash
creatures such as dolphins, giraffes, barn owls,
lizards, goldfish, Dachshunds, and more! Dive into
the step-by-step instruction book and enjoy
detailed diagrams and colorful photos to help you
perfect each crease and fold. Dollar Animal
Origami is a great way to leave an impression with
a tip at a restaurant, or just to amaze your
friends!
  Origami Made Simple Russell Wood,2020-04-14
Spark a lifetime of creativity with a few sheets
of paper! Discover the art of paper folding with
Origami Made Simple. Featuring 40 classic and
original origami models, complete with detailed
diagrams and written instructions for every step,
it's the fastest way for you to start creating
eye-catching paper sculptures. If you're new to
origami, the iconic yet approachable designs in
this book are a great way to hone your skills--and
have a blast doing it. Start with straightforward
models that take 10 steps or less and work your
way up to more complex creations. No matter the
level of difficulty, every model is diagrammed for
ease of use, with tricky folds highlighted and
broken down into multiple steps. This origami book
includes: Classic and contemporary--Try your hand
at recognizable models, like Crane and Sailboat,
as well as original designs, like Cobra and
Teapot. Tips and techniques--Pay attention to tips
that help you select the right paper, work through
tough steps, and add your own creative twist.
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Symbol glossary--Find a comprehensive guide to
standard origami symbols, as well as helpful info
on how to read origami diagrams. Fold up some fun
with Origami Made Simple!
  One Little Bag: An Amazing Journey Henry
Cole,2020-04-07 An evocative wordless picture book
that is a loving tribute to mindful living on our
precious planet. * Beautifully effective. --
Kirkus Reviews, starred review* Deeply profound...
compelling... emotionally resonant. -- School
Library Journal, starred review* Elevating the
life of an ephemeral object to the time scale of
love across generations. -- Publishers Weekly,
starred review From a tall tree growing in the
forest--to the checkout counter at the grocery
store--one little bag finds its way into the hands
of a young boy on the eve of his first day of
school. And so begins an incredible journey of one
little bag that is usedand reusedand reused again.
In a three-generation family, the bag is
transporter of objects and keeper of memories. And
when Grandfather comes to the end of his life, the
family finds a meaningful new way for the
battered, but much-loved little bag to continue
its journey in the circle of life.
  All the Animals: How to Draw Books for Kids with
Dogs, Cats, Lions, Dolphins, and More Alli
Koch,2021-08-03 Fun 5-minute drawing lessons for
kids—great for young artists, birthday gifts,
homeschool art lessons, and elementary art
classes! Perfect for budding artists and kids who
have never drawn before, this beginner drawing
book will teach your kid how to draw their
favorite animals in no time! Author and
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professional artist Alli Koch's kid friendly, mini
drawing lessons will help your child practice
their basic art skills and teach them how to draw
with confidence. This book is perfect for kids
7-12, but kids as young as 5 with an interest in
art will be able to easily follow along as well.
No experience required! Easy-to-Follow
Instructions: Simple steps and diagrams from start
to finish 40+ Cool Projects: Learn how to draw
favorite animals from the farm, forest, jungle,
and sea, including everything from a llama to a
dolphin to a kangaroo Layflat Binding: Making it
easier for kids to keep the book open as they
follow along Perforated Pages and Premium Paper:
Easily removable pages that are thick and sturdy 9
x 9 Size: Big pages so your kid has no problem
seeing each step
  Dolphin Mysteries Kathleen M. Dudzinski,Toni
Frohoff,2008-10-14 Dolphins have fascinated humans
for millennia, giving rise to an abundance of
stories and myths about them, yet the actual
details of their lives in the sea have remained
elusive. In this enthralling book, Kathleen M.
Dudzinski and Toni Frohoff take us into the
dolphins' aquatic world to witness firsthand how
they live their lives, communicate, and interact
with one another and with other species, including
people. Kathleen M. Dudzinski and Toni Frohoff are
scientists who have collectively dedicated more
than 40 years to studying dolphins beneath the
ocean's surface, frequently through a close-up
underwater lens. Drawing on their own experiences
and on up-to-the-minute research, the authors show
that dolphins are decidedly not just members of a
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group but distinct individuals, able to
communicate with one another and with humans.
Dudzinski and Frohoff introduce a new way of
looking at, and listening to, the vocabulary of
dolphins in the sea, and they even provide an
introductory dolphin dictionary, listing complex
social signals that dolphins use to share
information among themselves and with people.
Unveiling an intimate and scientifically accurate
portrait of dolphins, this book will appeal to
everyone who has wanted a closer glimpse into the
hearts and minds of these amazing creatures.
  Farm Animals Coloring Book Lisa
Bonforte,1997-07-15 Spend a fun-filled day on the
farm with a horse, lamb, rabbit, donkey, chicken,
duck, calf, rooster, and other lovable creatures.
  Origami Endangered Animals Michael G.
LaFosse,Richard L. Alexander,2019-04-09 Through
the intricate art of origami, LaFosse and
Alexander succeed in educating all ages about
wildlife conservation and the importance of
preserving our Earth's endangered animals. --Jack
Hanna A portion of the proceeds benefit wildlife
conservation. An interactive way to foster
appreciation and understanding of our planet's
endangered species!Origami Endangered Animals Kit,
from master origami artists Michael LaFosse and
Richard Alexander, is designed to educate and
entertain in equal measure. This origami kit
includes everything you need: 48 large sheets of
high-quality double-sided folding paper A full-
color 64-page instruction book Free online video
demonstrations Educational notes about
endangerment and threatened species The 12 animals
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featured in this kit range from the diminutive
Macaque to the massive Blue Whale, and also
include: The Leopard: These big cats are the
victims of shrinking habitats and trophy hunters.
Only 12,000 to 14,000 remain in the world. The
Rhinoceros: These animals are frequent targets of
poachers. There are 28,000 to 30,000 individuals
remaining. The Macaque: These clever primates
suffer from disease and shrinking habitats as
farmlands expand. The Gorilla: These critically
endangered primates are being rapidly hunted to
extinction. The Sea Turtle: Ungainly on land,
these reptiles are victims of beach development,
bycatch, poaching, marine debris, and more. The
Tiger: A ferocious apex predator, these big cats
suffer from shrinking habitats, hunting, and
poaching. Only 8,000 to 10,000 individuals remain,
half of them in captivity. The Elephant: The
largest land mammal, these massive herbivores are
threatened by habitat loss and poaching. The Great
White Shark: These impressive predators are
critically endangered due from overfishing, and
slow reproductive maturity. Only around 3,500
individuals remain. The Blue Whale: The largest
animal on earth, tipping the scales at over 120
tons! These giants were nearly hunted to
extinction and are now recovering their numbers,
but face many environmental challenges. There are
estimated to be 10,000 to 25,000 individuals
remaining in the world. The Emperor Penguin: These
majestic flightless birds live exclusively in the
southern hemisphere. Not yet endangered, but
severely threatened. The Giant Panda: These cuddly
bears are threatened by habitat pressure and low
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birthrates. Only around 1,200 remain in the world.
The Australian Sea Lion: These mammals spend most
of their time in the water and are heavily hunted,
their food sources heavily fished out until
recently. Fewer than 15,000 individuals remain.
These fun-to-fold paper animals are an ideal way
to bring natural beauty into your home or office,
while also highlighting the plight of endangered
wildlife species. Animal figures are the most
popular form of origami, and now anyone can use
them to learn more about these important species.
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